
Good Morning:  
 
Please find details for the December 13 worship service, which is also 
Advent 3.  Additional announcements and updates will follow later today. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Nancy 
 
 
 

 

ON SUNDAY, DECEMBER 13, ST. PAUL’S WILL BE OFFERING 

THE FOLLOWING WORSHIP SERVICE OPTIONS: 
 
 

  In-person Worship Service at the church, starting at 10:30 AM 
 

  Live stream Worship Service, 10:30 AM, at the link below:   

LIVE STREAM SERVICE VIA FACEBOOK 
 

  Children & Worship lesson will be posted at approximately 10:30 AM, 
at these links:  

YouTube       Facebook 
 

 

THE DETAILS OF THE WORSHIP SERVICES ARE AS FOLLOWS: 
 

Hymns 
#110  Come, Though Long-Expected Jesus (click for lyrics) 

#164  O Little Town of Bethlehem (click for lyrics) 
 
 

Scripture 

Isaiah 61:1-4, 8-11 
1 Thessalonians 5:16-24 

John 1:6-8, 19-28 
 
 
 

Anthem 
“Alleluia for Advent” 

arranged by Patrick Liebergen 
 
 
 

 

https://www.facebook.com/SPPCSimcoe/live_videos/?ref=page_internal
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCSQ4LvvUKO6tu1G4FIh3mlQ
https://www.facebook.com/SPPCSimcoe
http://www.stpaulssimcoe.com/sites/default/files/%23110%20%20Come%2C%20Though%20Long-Expected%20Jesus%20-%20for%20pdf.pdf
http://www.stpaulssimcoe.com/sites/default/files/%23164%20%23165%20%20O%20Little%20Town%20of%20Bethlehem_0.pdf


 

Please note that the captured live stream will be available later in the day 
at only the Facebook link.   

 
The YouTube and Facebook links are also for the devotionals posted 

by Rev. Mikal during the week. 
 

The live-streaming process may encounter a few “technical 
difficulties”.  St. Paul’s tech team has been working hard to get this 
up and running, but we could still experience a few hiccups along 

the way. 
 

The Zoom Coffee Hour continues to be on hold. 

 

 
 
 

 
All members are encouraged to wear their name tags – this will be 

helpful to identify the faces behind the masks! 

 

Thank you to all who pre-register with the office as this enables us to put 

together an attendance list to speed entry on Sunday morning.  Additionally, 

pre-registration ensures that we remain within the limits of our building 

capacity, in accordance with current public health directives. 

For the December 13 service, please contact the office by 3 PM on the 10th. 

 

If you wish to have your name on the list as “ATTENDING EACH SUNDAY”, please 

contact the office to make those arrangements.  In the event that you are not able 

to attend on a certain Sunday, please advise the office so that our numbers may be 

adjusted accordingly. 

 

 
 
 

 
Office Hours:  Mondays to Thursdays, 9 AM to 4 PM 

Outside of office hours, please leave email and phone messages and 

someone will get back to you as soon as possible. 

 

 

 

Contact Us 

Questions or comments, 

please contact sppc@kwic.com  

or call 519-426-1845 

To unsubscribe, please click here.  

https://www.facebook.com/SPPCSimcoe
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCSQ4LvvUKO6tu1G4FIh3mlQ
https://www.facebook.com/SPPCSimcoe
mailto:sppc@kwic.com
mailto:sppc@kwic.com

